Caroline Mead 728 Carriage Hill Dr Glenview, IL 60025-5404

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Caroline Mead

Frances Sowa 10005 S Sawyer Ave Evergreen Park, IL 60805-3440 (708) 229-0390

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault.

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Frances Sowa

Susan Avril 234 Greenwood St Evanston, IL 60201-4714

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): please give us a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Susan Avril

Maryjo Osowski 315 N Stone Ave La Grange Park, IL 60526-1818 (708) 363-9897

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Maryjo Osowski

Burton Steck 3522 N Leavitt St Chicago, IL 60618-6016

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Burton Steck

George Milkowski 3026 W Chase Ave Chicago, IL 60645-1124

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, George Milkowski

Margaret Pyterek 3415 Ralmark Ln Glenview, IL 60026-1552

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Margaret Pyterek

Perry Johnson 5820 Carol Ave Morton Grove, IL 60053-3005 (847) 779-3937

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Perry Johnson

buzz ALPERT 7220 N Keeler Ave Lincolnwood, IL 60712-2021 (847) 845-4369

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, buzz ALPERT

David Slobodkin 151 Marengo Ave Forest Park, IL 60130-1310

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, David Slobodkin

Tom Stukel 629 Fair Oaks Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-1737

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Tom Stukel

Ira Kriston 900 Chicago Ave Unit 713 Evanston, IL 60202-4556

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Ira Kriston

Anni Fadze 403 Washington Blvd Oak Park, IL 60302-4035 (708) 359-1448

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Anni Fadze

Ronald Smith 536 Selborne Rd Riverside, IL 60546-1629

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Ronald Smith

Joseph Stieglitz 3 Richmond Cir South Elgin, IL 60177-3106

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Joseph Stieglitz

Christopher Lee 1343 W Touhy Ave Apt 2s Chicago, IL 60626-2676

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Christopher Lee

Jim Searle 5744 S Kenwood Ave # 2 Chicago, IL 60637-1719

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jim Searle

Pieter Fockens 2625 Techny Rd Apt 107 Northbrook, IL 60062-5996

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Pieter Fockens

Carol Hartzell PO Box 304 Hudson, IL 61748-0304 (309) 585-7027

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Carol Hartzell

Tom Swan 917 W Eastwood Ave Chicago, IL 60640-5179

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Tom Swan

Susan Leibowitz 732 W Schubert Ave Chicago, IL 60614-1507 (773) 549-7517

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Susan Leibowitz

David Ulibarri 6032 N Oriole Ave Chicago, IL 60631-3829 (773) 218-6844

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, David Ulibarri

John Novak 6059 W 64th Pl Chicago, IL 60638-5342 (773) 229-1391

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, John Novak

Jan Tervydis 113 W Linden St Apt 2 Edwardsville, IL 62025-2000 (618) 659-1463

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jan Tervydis

Carol Kurz 2025 Sherman Ave Evanston, IL 60201-3280

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Carol Kurz

Lester Kloss 18505 Carpenter St Homewood, IL 60430-3533 (708) 957-3137

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Lester Kloss

Lesley Brinkman-Mosiman 3101 Sheridan Rd Pekin, IL 61554-2650 (309) 478-1700

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Lesley Brinkman-Mosiman

Kevin McKelvie 3645 N Mozart St Chicago, IL 60618-4604

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Kevin McKelvie

Mark Grotzke 18136 Rita Rd Apt 2a Tinley Park, IL 60477-6465 (708) 224-5777

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mark Grotzke

Barb Hauser 1135 N Marion St Oak Park, IL 60302-1252

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Barb Hauser

Richard Stuckey 1931 N Fremont St Chicago, IL 60614-5016

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Richard Stuckey

Paul Punkay 632 W Aldine Ave Chicago, IL 60657-3410 (773) 525-7415

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Paul Punkay

Robert L. Buzzard 5700 N Sheridan Rd Apt 702 Chicago, IL 60660-4739

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Robert L. Buzzard

Steve Schueth 3600 N Lake Shore Dr Chicago, IL 60613-4684

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Steve Schueth

Janet Marie Piraino 3512 Sigwalt St Rolling Meadows, IL 60008-1464

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Janet Marie Piraino

Catherine Marcroft 4640 N Paulina St Apt B Chicago, IL 60640-4560

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Catherine Marcroft

Patrick Dunlap 414 Evergreen Cir Gilberts, IL 60136-4054 (847) 697-0632

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Patrick Dunlap

Christy Mazrimas-Ott 3518 Randolph St Lansing, IL 60438-3910 (708) 825-4163

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Christy Mazrimas-Ott

Jill Versace 963 West Ct Naperville, IL 60563-2480 (630) 416-7624

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jill Versace

Joyce Strombeck 2237Grove Avenue Berwyn, IL 60402

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Joyce Strombeck